TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND
OFFICE oF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Adniinistrator

September 30, 2022

Flynn Enterprise, Inc.
Shawn Flynn, President
1729 Broadway, Unit 3
Raynham, MA 02767

Re: Bid# 992 — Stormwater Improvements Bristol Police Station

Dear Mr. Flynn:

We are pleased to inform you that your company, Flynn Enterprise, Inc., has been awarded Bid
#992 — Stormwater Improvements Bristol Police Station, with the cost not to exceed the Base
Amount of $244,000.00.

Please contact Edward Tanner, Principal Planner, to discuss the project details and timeline for
completion.

Very truly y u%/

Stéven Contente,
Town Administrator

Cc: Sara Hassel, Treasurer
The Honorable Town Council
Edward Tanner, Principal Planner
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